From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 2:00:09 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Krista McKenna

Submission Time: Oct 26 2021 1:26PM
Email: pkfamilymckenna@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-939-1579

Address: 429 E. Mango Dr.

Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company
Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "To Whom it may concern: I am against the sale of Eagle Water Company to Suez
Water. There are several reasons ranging from poor water quality to lack of customer service
that I am against the sale, however, I believe one of most significant reasons that is often
overlooked is that Suez is a foreign owned company. I strongly believe that no foreign entity
should have ownership over any of our natural resources and one that we rely upon heavily for
daily life. (Yes, I understand that it happens all across the world and a myriad of ways, but it is
foolish for any country/municipality to forgo ownership to a foreign entity.) And, I find the
arrogance Suez is showing already going around, looking at meters and taking pictures before
they even own the company disturbing. Thus, due to Suez's history of poor water quality, poor
customer service, and the fact that they are a foreign company three excellent reasons to deny
to their request to purchase the Eagle Water Company."
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